
                                                                                                                                                                     

September 23, 2024 

 

To the attention of Airdrie Council 

On behalf of the Ahmadiyya Muslim Association of Airdrie, I am writing to request a proclamation 

for October 2024 as 

Islamic Heritage Month. 

October is Islamic Heritage month in Canada. It is a time to celebrate, inform and engage with 

Islamic history and culture and learn about the many contributions that Muslim people have 

made to Canada and beyond. 

For the people of Airdrie to learn more of the Islamic Heritage, the Ahmadiyya Muslim is always 

finding fun and interactive ways to display Islamic Heritage as well to interact with the public. 

On this occasion we would appreciate the Illumination of City Hall too, on October 18 in green 

lights. 

We look forward to hearing back from you. 

Kind regards, 

Sairah Khan 

(Airdrie Ahmadiyya Muslim Women’s Association) 

403.XXX.XXXX 


